
Dear athlete, 

 

As we continue reaching new goals in the progress of athletes’ conditions and in 

athletes’ voice being heard in all the WKF structures, we at the WKF Athletes’ 

Commission want to have open communication with all the Karate athletes around the 

world, so all the athletes can be informed up-to-the-minute of all the different 

updates that are occurring within our organisation. 

For this reason, we have created an email service for athletes to receive all the 

pertaining information right to their inbox. 

If you are interested in receiving these communications from the WKF Athletes’ 

Commission by email, please fill up this simple form: 

 

CLICK HERE 

( https://notice.wkf.net/c/66lj/gdmyp-oc/qnbgxj2zdn4 )to go to the Form 

 

Additionally, if you would like to provide us with your social media handles, the WKF 

Communication Department may connect with you through the different WKF social media 

platforms to maximise all our opportunities to keep you updated on all the news and 

information about our sport. 

 

In the meantime, I would like to remind you that you can always contact the WKF 

Athletes’ Commission by email at athletes@wkf.net 

 

Please be so kind as to follow WKF Athletes’ Commission on Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/World-Karate-Federation-Athletes-Commission 

 

Sincerely 

 

Davide Benetello 

 

WKF Athletes’ Commission chairman 
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